Literacy

We will be writing recounts, diary entries and letters during our literacy sessions. It is important to spend time reading with your child and questioning their understanding of the text. This will help improve their comprehension skills. Encourage your child to read a range of texts; novels; newspapers and magazines are also excellent resources to use! The children will be provided with revision books during the Spring term, however in the meantime, Revisewise is a super website for consolidating learning.

Maths

In our early morning work and mental and oral sessions we will be recapping and strengthening mathematical skills. (This has proved to be very successful, last year, in retaining mathematical concepts for the children so please can you make sure your child is punctual). Areas of learning that will be the focus during this theme include number, place value, addition and subtraction and multiplication and division, decimals, shape and angles and fractions. Please encourage your child to practice their times tables.

History

We will be researching the industrial revolution that took place during the Victorian era and discuss how these inventions effect our lives today.

Victorians

P.E

PE sessions for Year 6 will be on 2 afternoons a week, however this can be subject to change so please bring kit on Monday and leave in school until Friday. Please bring both indoor and outdoor PE kit. (Black/blue shorts, white t-shirt and trainers; tracksuit bottoms for outside.

Art

Looking at the Victorians, we are going to investigate different Victorian artwork, especially portraits of the monarch. We are going to consider the colours and textures as well as the hidden meanings behind the placement of items in royal portraits as well as the colours the artists choose.

Y6 Autumn Term 2 Newsletter

Welcome back! We hope you had a relaxing half term.

On the reverse of this letter you will find our curriculum overview grid for the second half of the Autumn Term. This outlines the units of study that we will be focusing on in our learning leading up to Christmas. We hope that this will provide you with a good idea of the work your child will be doing in school and how you can support and enhance their learning at home.

Throughout the year there will be an emphasis on exam technique. Any practice tests undertaken are designed to prepare your children for their SATs in May and subsequent transfer to Secondary School, and will in no way be pressurized. We will be holding a SATs evening later in the year where we will be available to discuss any concerns or advice you may need; a letter providing further information will be sent out nearer the date.



PE

Class 13's PE will be on a Monday afternoon and a Tuesday afternoon.

Class 14's PE will be on a Monday afternoon and a Tuesday afternoon.

Appropriate kits are expected to be in school on these days as both are important and enjoyable parts of the curriculum.

REMINDER: Children's P.E. kits **should consist of blue or black shorts**, a white t-shirt and trainers or pumps. Tracksuit bottoms are optional during colder weather.

Important dates for your diary:

- Monday 5th November Training Day
- Tuesday 27th November Christmas Fayre
- Tuesday IIth December Engagement talk with South Yorkshire Police
- Friday 21st December Last day of term